Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Inwood Consulting Engineers, Inc.
The St. Lucie County Board of County Commissioners announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Thursday, February 10, 2022, open house: 5:30 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.

PLACE: Havert L. Fenn Center, 2000 Virginia Avenue, Fort Pierce, FL 34982
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Bridge number is: 940037
Project Description: Keen Road Bridge over Taylor Creek bridge replacement project in St. Lucie County, Florida
The purpose of this project is to analyze bridge replacement alternatives for the Taylor Creek Crossing to meet all Florida Greenbook (2016) criteria. Pedestrian accommodations (sidewalks) will also be incorporated on both sides of the new structure.
The purpose of the scheduled meeting is to present information about the proposed reconstruction. The meeting will have an open house format and staff will be available to answer questions and provide assistance at any time during the meeting.
Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status. Persons wishing to express their concerns relative to St. Lucie County compliance with Title VI may do so by contacting the Office of Equal Opportunity and ADA Coordination Safety and Risk Manager, Kara DePasquale at depasqualek@stlucieco.org.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Not applicable
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Michael Harvey, E.I., at (772)462-1717 or via email at harveym@stlucieco.org. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Michael Harvey, E.I., at (772)462-1717 or via email at harveym@stlucieco.org.
